
What’s Happening Here?
Add Protected Bike Lanes Update Signal Timing

Shorten Pedestrian Crossings Maintain Traffic Capacity

NYC DOT will implement street safety improvements on Fort Hamilton Pkwy.:
•	  Create two-way protected bike lanes over Fort Hamilton Pkwy. overpass  
•	  Install two-way barrier protected bike lanes between East 5th St. and  

 McDonald Ave.
•	  Add new right turn and left turn lanes at intersection with McDonald Ave. 
•	  Adjust pedestrian/bike crossing times at McDonald Ave.
•	  Consolidate bus stops to southwest corner of McDonald Ave. at Caton Ave.
•	  Install two-way barrier protected bike lanes between McDonald Ave. and  

 Dahill Rd.
•	  Provide additional parking spaces to offset changes
•	  Add pedestrian islands at East 2nd St., East 3rd St., East 4th St., and  

 East 5th St.

Implementation will begin in Spring 2021
 Existing: 
 Fort Hamilton Pkwy. at East 3rd St. 

 Proposed: 
 Prospect Park West at Bartel Pritchard Sq. 

     Fort Hamilton Pkwy., Park Cir. to Dahill Rd.  
       Bicycle Safety Improvements

For additional information about this project, contact the NYC DOT Brooklyn Borough 
Commissioner’s Office at 646.892.1350 or visit our website: nyc.gov/dot
To sign up for NYC DOT updates, visit: nyc.gov/dotnews


